
Saint Kateri Tekakwitha  
Catholic Church of Penns Valley 

 
P.O. Box 159 

3503 Penns Valley Road 
Spring Mills, PA 16875 

(814) 422-8983 
 

Rev. George Jakopac, Pastor 
www.stkaterichurh.org – web site 

 
 

June 21, 2020 
 

MASS TIME 
SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

 

Beginning in January 2020 the Communion service/Adoration will 
be held ONLY on the second Tuesday of each month from  

11:00-12:00  

The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 
Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 

All are welcome so please join us. 
Faith Study Group has been suspended until further notice due 

to the Coronavisus  
 

CCD classes have been suspended until further notice due to the 
Coronavisus 

 
CCD classes will  be the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month 

 
First Reconciliation, First Communion and Confirmation are 

postponed to a later date. 
 
 
St. John’s will be streaming all 3 Masses on YouTube for the rest 
of June 

ni 

 

 
The Latin Mass is celebrated  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eucharistic Ministers  -  
Lectors –  

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
Attention Altar Servers, Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers: We are not 
scheduling liturgical ministers for any of the Masses this summer. Fr. 
George would like you to take the summer off!  No servers, no lectors 
and no EM's - until September.   Assuming we go back to normal by the 
end of summer, a new schedule for Sept – Jan will be placed on the 
bookcase at the back of the church in August.  Notice will be in the bulletin.  

 Mass Intentions 
June 21 -  Souls of Dan and Rom Flood by Polly Flood  
June 28 -  Soul of Ashley Leggett by Lynn Ellen Dixon 
July 5   -   Souls of Donato and Christina Roman by Carol Confer                     

 
Offering    2020 

  Cash : -      $         
  Checks       $  
      Total:         $ 

Thank you and God Bless 
        
 ***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have what you want included in the 
bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive a request 
for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of the 
info.    

*** The Kateri Circle meets in the church on the fourth Thursday of the 
month at 1 p.m. We read prayer intentions (from the book next to infant 
of Prague statue) and recite the Rosary.    
Kateri Circle meetings have been suspended until further notice due to 
the Coronavisus. 
 

2020 MASS INTENTIONS 
C***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, 
living or deceased, in 2020 please contact Carol Confer.      
carolconfer@comcast.net or stop in the office. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
PREPARATION 2020 
Are you engaged and planning to be married in the Catholic Church? 
Congratulations! The next step is to attend Marriage Preparation classes. 
The cost per couple is $70. A full list of dates, places and times is online 
at www.dioceseaj.org (Ministries, Marriage Preparation). Local classes 
will be held at St. John the Evangelist October 13-20-27, 2020. 
 
May God Bless our Seminarian, Michael Pleva who was ordained a Deacon 
in May.  In one year, he will be ordained a Priest.  What a wonderful day 
that will be. 

According to the Bishop’s directive, “the number of persons permitted to 
attend Mass in a church or other approved indoor location is not determined 
by a set number recommended by public health personnel. It is determined 
by the number of persons who can be accommodated within that space 
according to the plan for safe physical distances in each church. We are 
using the standard of six feet between those not from the same household. 
Therefore, the calculation of this number of persons will take into account 
couples or families who reside together in the same dwelling and may sit 
together.” 

The Bishop also stated that pastors and administrators are authorized to 
celebrate the Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation, First Holy 
Communion) according to directives issued by the Bishop. 

In consultation with those responsible for the religious education and 
formation of candidates for Confirmation, pastors/parish administrators 
may determine an appropriate date for the celebration of the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. 

Knight of Columbus - NEW OFFICERS 
At our June Council Meeting, the council elected their Officer Team for 
2020-2021. Congrats to all. A Huge Thank You goes to our past and 
present officers for their service, our council wouldn't operate without you! 
The new officers elected: 
Grand Knight - Mike Levandoski, Deputy Grand Knight - Terry Neidigh, 
Chancellor - Ralph Womeldorf, Financial Secretary - Joe Schoch, Treasurer 
- Anthony Campiere, Recorder - Matthew Coll, Trustee 3 Year - Sam 
Brezler, Trustee 2 Year - John Coll, Trustee 1 Year - Ed Burke, Warden - 
Dave Mulfinger, Outside Guard - Don Koshko, Inside Guard - Joe 
Springman, Advocate - Barry Pearce, and Chaplin - Father George Jakopac. 
 
Please welcome our newest Seminarian, Justin Treon.  Justin will assist at 
our parish until the first week of August. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the 
Priest in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start 
time. Thanks  

June      
June     

June     

     
 
             Hospitality Schedule    

No Hospitality June – July – August 
 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry,  Mary McTish, Rosemary 
Maher Ms. King, Andrew Peffer, Angie Deardorff,. 
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS FOR MILITARY: 
Our Parish has started a prayer list of those serving in the military as 
a regular section in our bulletin.  If you would like to include a name 
of someone serving in the military please email 
carolconfer@comcast.net or call the rectory office at 422-8983.  
Please include their rank and branch of service.   
Please pray for those serving in the military: 
SSG.  Matthew Hodgson, U. S. Army 
SSGT.  Kyle Palm, Marines  
MSGT. Cassandra Saphore, U.S. Air Force 
Cpt. Timothy P. Baldwin, U.S. Air Force 
1st Lt. Luke Klena, Marine  
PVT 1st Class Phillip Meredith, U.S. Army 
 
Mission Statement  
The church family of St. Kateri Tekakwitha is bound together by our 
belief in Jesus Christ. As the Lily of the Mohawks loved the Lord, 
we too strive to live the spiritual values and teaching of Christ 
through worship, education, and service to others. We seek to know 
and love the Holy Trinity and by our actions be united with the 
mystical body of Christ.  
 


